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Corps Announces 2016 and 2017 Recreation Season changes in Thomaston, CT 
New England – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New England District, announces that Thomaston Dam, Northfield Brook 
Lake and Black Rock Lake (Thomaston, CT) recreation areas are closed for the 2016 recreation season. While areas are closed 
to vehicles, walk-ins are welcome during daylight hours. In the off-season, the top of Thomaston and Black Rock Dams will be 
open until 3:00 pm weekdays only. Visitors should be cognizant of parking restrictions along public roadways and project 
access gates, as applicable. The parks will re-open to vehicle traffic for the 2017 recreation season the weekend before the 
Memorial Day holiday weekend. 

 
  
 
  
 

 DISTRUBUTION: 
 
Waterbury Republican-American (#574-3636/FAX #596-9277) 

NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release: 
06 October 2016 

Contact: 
       POC: Timothy Dugan 978-318-8264 

Timothy.j.dugan@usace.army.mil 
 

Thomaston Unit POC: Vincent A. Gualtieri  
978-318-8377 

vincent.a.gualtieri@usace.army.mil  
 

New England District  


